
Direct:  604 691 6565
amoreton@wm.ca

June 4, 2014

Attention Statutory Filings: Attention Statutory Filings:
British Columbia Securities Commission Alberta Securities Commission
PO Box 10142, Pacific Centre 4th Floor, 300 – 5th Avenue, SW
701 West Georgia Street Calgary AB
Vancouver BC T2P 3C4
V7Y 1L2

Dear Sirs:

Re: Great Thunder Gold Corp. (the “Company”)

As required by National Instrument 51-102, Continuous Disclosure Obligations, we have 
reviewed the information contained in the “Notice of Change of Auditor” dated June 3, 
2014.  We agree with the statements contained in the Notice.

We understand that the Notice, along with this letter and a similar letter from the 
Company’s former auditor will be filed with the securities regulatory authorities and 
provided to the Company’s shareholders with the meeting materials relating to the 
Company’s next annual general meeting of shareholders.

Yours very truly,

WOLRIGE MAHON LLP




